
 
 
  SPARTAN	SPEAK 

 South Warren High School - A School of Distinction 
To provide students with opportunities to develop critical thinking, leadership,  and lifelong 

learning  
in a safe, student-centered environment. 

 

December 12, 2022 
 

 
Important Dates 
December 12 Band Concert 
December 13 Choir Concert 
December 15 Finals 1st/3rd 
December 16 Finals 2nd/4th 

December 16 Healthy Kids Clinic Form Due 
Dec. 19-Jan. 2 No School (Winter Break) 

January 3 No School (PLC Day) 
January 4 First Day Back to School 

January 7 Winter Formal 
January 13 Spring ACT Signup Due 
January 16 No School (MLK Day) 
March 7 Spring ACT for 10th-12th 

 
No School Dec 19 - Jan 3 
School will not be in session December 19 - January 3 for Winter Break. We will resume 
classes on January 4th, 2023. 

 
Healthy Kids Clinic Information 
Healthy Kids Clinic registration forms are due back Friday, December 16. Click the link for 
more information and to download the form. A hard copy was sent home with your student 
on Friday, December 2 but if need and extra copy, have your student come to the front 
office. 
 

ACT - March 7, 2023 
The Spring ACT will be available for 10th & 12th graders at South Warren High School on 
March 7. It's important to note that all 10th grade will be taking the Pre-ACT on this date. If 
your student would like to take the ACT instead, you may sign up to do so. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Health Services for WCPS 
Families 
WCPS recently announced a partnership with the 
Cumberland Family Medical Center to establish 
Healthy Kids Clinics in each Warren County school 
beginning January 4th, 2023. This will provide South 

Warren High School with a full-time nurse that will have authority to administer over-the-
counter medication with parent/guardian permission. A form will be sent home Friday that 
parents/guardians will need to complete in order for their child to be seen at the clinic. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please fill out the signup form by Friday, January 13. The cost is $36 and is due to Mrs. 
Waddell in the Transition Readiness Center (cafeteria) by January 13 as well. You may 
contact Melissa Cunningham at melissa.cunningham@warren.kyschools.us if you have any 
questions. 

Sign up Form: https://bit.ly/march7act  

Note: ALL 11th graders will be taking the ACT at South Warren on March 7, there is no 
need to sign up and no need to pay! More information coming soon. 

Yearbooks 
Senior Parents/Guardians, please remember to submit a tribute ad to the yearbook for 
your student! You should have received the information and form in the mail, but please 
contact Miss Gray, kathryn.gray@warren.kyschools.us, if you have any questions or 
concerns!  
 
Everyone: Please make sure to purchase your yearbook sooner rather than later! The price 
is now $72! All purchases are online @ jostens.com! 
 
Donations 
Our Family and Youth Service Center, teachers and staff are needing tissues and 
disinfecting wipes to get though the cold/flu season. Please bring donations to the front 
office. BETA HOURS OFFERED!  
 

 



 

 



Toys for Tots Donation Drive 
SWHS is collecting toys in the front office for Toys For Tots 
2022! Please bring in any new, unwrapped toy and place in 
the donation bin in the front office. BETA HOURS OFFERED! 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 



 
 


